
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR
A. E. MORGAN

McGill university 

Montreal

30th November 1936

Dear Dean Lalng,

It was a very great pleasure to make your 

acquaintance when I visited Chicago and I wish to reiterate 

my cordial thanks to you for the kindness and attention 

which you bestowed on me.

Since I saw you I have had a pleasant 

trip to Winnipeg and am back ijJ Montreal this morning.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

Dean Gordon Laing,
The Graduate School, 
University of Chicago.


